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Webinar on the topic "Recent changes in migration legislation of Russia" 
 

We are re-hosting the previous webinar. 
If you were unable to attend the online event before or would like to ask new thematic questions, join the Confidence Group 

live broadcast! 
 

Dear colleagues and partners! 
 
Migration processes and the official information associated with them are undergoing rapid 
changes. 
 
Considering the questions you keep sending us and requests to repeat the event, we are 
hosting a webinar again on the topic 
 
"RECENT CHANGES IN MIGRATION LEGISLATION IN RUSSIA". 
 
The live broadcast will take place on November 09, 2022 at 11:00 Moscow time. 
 
We invite you to participate! 
 
After registration, a connection link will be sent to your email address. 
 
We remind you of the webinar schedule: 
 
1. Removal of anti-coronavirus restrictions to Russia: 
 
• What restrictions continue to apply? PCR test, in what cases is it necessary to present for 
entry into Russia? 
• Is there still a requirement to upload PCR test results to the Travel Free COVID-19 app? 
• How does the removal of anti-coronavirus restrictions affect the validity of migration 
documents that were suspended by Decree of the President of Russia dated June 15, 2021 No. 
364? 
• Which countries are open to transport links and what is the misconception about this? 
 
2. A new temporary procedure for recruiting citizens from the DPR, LPR and Ukraine. 
 
3. New deadlines for a second medical examination from July 14, 2022. 
 
4. Changes in the procedure for bringing to administrative responsibility for migration violations 
from April 2022. 
 
5 Difficulties in working with the service "Notifications on labor migrants" at the State Services. 
 
6. New rules for medical insurance of foreign citizens from 01.01.2023. 
 
7. Trends in migration processes due to the current geopolitical situation: 
 
• How to renounce Russian citizenship? 



 

RELOCATION MANAGEMENT COMPANY 
____________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________ 

105082, Moscow, Spartakovskaya Square., 14, bld. 2, Office 2306 
Telephone/fax: +7 495 748 7762, toll free calls in Russia: 8 800 222 7762 

• Can foreign citizens or Russian citizens who have a second citizenship be called up for military 
service? 
• What are the theoretical risks for foreign citizens if martial law is declared in Russia? 
 
8. Planned changes in the legislation on videoconferencing. 
 
 
We accept your requests and suggestions for discussion.  
 
Please send them to info@confidencegroup.ru marked “Question for the webinar”. 
You can also ask exciting questions live or chat. 
 
Participation in webinar is free. 
We will additionally inform you about the cost and conditions for obtaining a video recording 
upon your request by e-mail. 
 
 
Speaker information. 
 
Sofia Batura, Deputy General Director of Confidence Group. 
 
Russian expert in the field of migration legislation and law enforcement practice, member of 
the expert commission on law enforcement practice in the field of migration of the Civic 
Chamber of Russia, member of the expert council for the formation of proposals for amending 
regulations and law enforcement practice in the field of labor migration at the initiative of the 
Russian Chamber of Commerce and Industry. 
 
If you are participating in a webinar via a smartphone, we recommend that you install the 
corresponding application in advance. 
 
Download addresses: 
App Store https://apps.apple.com/en/app/webinar/id1050809427 
Android https://play.google.com/store/apps/details?id=ru.webinar.mobile 
 
See you at the webinar! 
Sincerely, 
Your reliable partner 
Company Confidence Group. 
 
 

For more information, please contact the consultants of the Confidence Group company. 
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